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TO MEMBERS OF THE NORTHEASTERN 

BIRD-BANDING ASSOCIATION 

W• regret to notify our members that at a meeting of the 
officers of this Association held early in 1933 it was voted 
unanimously to discontinue our card-filing system at the 
Massachusetts State House. The files of correspondence ac- 
cumulated during the past eleven years have been sent to 
Charles L. Whittle, Peterboro, New Hampshire; and the 
banding records have been stored with President Fletcher at 
Cohasset, Massachusetts, where they are consultable. 

This drastic move was made in the interest of economy. 
The system has proved invaluable in keeping our members in 
close touch with our officers, thereby helping banders in their 
work and increasing the scientific matter available for publi- 
cation. 

From now on our members will only be required to send 
banding records twice yearly to the Biological Survey. It is 
hoped, however, that members will feel free to correspond with 
the editor of Bird-Banding, and that they will send articles 
and notes to him even more frequently than under the old 
system. 

NORTHEASTERN BIRD-BANDING ASSOCIATION• 

By C,•.Es B. F•.oY•), Secretary. 


